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812 35 BRATISLAVA, NÁMESTIE ĽUDOVÍTA ŠTÚRA 1
Bratislava, 22 January 2010

Subject: Reminder of submitting document on Aarhus Communication C 41(SR)

Dear Mr Pietro Rabassi,

Referring to your mentioned above reminder, we apologize most sincerely not to provide you with requested comment on the communication and allegations in time which has been caused by the following reasons:

As you have probably noticed,  I have been assigned as the new NFP contact person only since the end of October, 2009 and I have acted in this matter according to the given instructions, i.e. to send elaborated expert answers on questions submitted by the Secretariat. 
We have supposed, it has been sufficient to send mentioned expert expression, which is considered to be detailed and exhaustive. So, please, will you kindly excuse this delay and troubling you, caused by this misunderstanding.
Please, be so kind and recommend us the adequate manner of answering in order to fulfill all requirements of the Compliance Committee.

Thank you in advance for your help and understanding.
Sincerely Yours,

Mgr. Tatiana Plesníková
National Focal Point of Parties to the Aarhus Convention

